
Members of the committee.  

My name is Andy Levesque, and I am from Gorham.  

Driving into our state, we are greeted with a sign welcoming us as “the way life 
should be”.  

Passing this terrible legislation is NOT “the way life should be”  

In no sane way should our state circumvent the authority of any parent or legal 
guardian in our state or any other state.  

Maine is NOT the parent of these children and is NOT responsible for their 
wellbeing.  

This law would draw criminals to our state to promote sex trafficking , kidnapping, 
and forcing women into having an abortion from any part of our country.  

If passed, our state would become a sanctuary state for all transgender care of 
minor children without the consent of their parents, opening a floodgate of 
lawsuits against Maine.  

I urge you to vote OUGHT NOT TO PASS on LD 227  

  

Respectfully submitted,  

Andy Levesque   
200 Ossipee Trail  
Gorham ME. 04038 
 


